
RECOMMENDATION ON THE VARIANCE APPLICATION OF 

Meadowlands Logistics Center, LLC/Paterson Plank Rd. -New Building 

(Variance) 

I. INTRODUCTION

FILE# 23-048 

An application for one use variance has been filed with the New Jersey

Sports and Exposition Authority (NJSEA) by Meadowlands Logistics Center, LLC, 

for the premises located along Paterson Plank Road identified as Block 227, Lot 9, 

in the Town of Secaucus, New Jersey. The subject premises is split-zoned and 

located within the Hackensack Meadowlands District's (District) Regional 

Commercial zone and Environmental Conservation zone. The use variance is 

sought in connection with the applicant's proposal to construct a 775,000-square­

foot warehouse building with associated major site improvements at the subject 

premises within the portion of the property located in the Regional Commercial 

zone. 

Specifically, the applicant is requesting relief from: 

1. N.J.A.C. 19:4-5.52(a), to permit construction of a 775,000-square-foot

warehouse building, whereas warehouse and distribution facilities are

not listed as permitted uses in the Regional Commercial zone.

Notice was given to the public and all interested parties as required by law. 

The public notice was published in in the digital edition of the Star-Ledger on 

March 20, 2025. The public notice was also posted to NJ.com under Legal Notices, 

on the New Jersey Press Association's website, njpublicnotices.com, and on the 

NJSEA's website. A public hearing was held on Tuesday, April 8, 2025. All 

information submitted to the Division of Land Use Management relative to this 

application is made part of the record of this recommendation. 






































































